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HR@OPM Email
“What Did You Do Last Week”

To All HUD Staff:

HUD employees received an email from HR@opm.gov with the subject "What did
you do last week”, requesting approximately five bullets on what they accomplished

last week.

The email that you received is legitimate, however, according to the Office of
Personnel Management, it is voluntary for employees to provide this
information.

If you do respond to the email, please do not send any classified information, links,
or attachments.

Thank you.
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